
Important Prac,ce Changes for Cheyenne Mountain Gynecology 
 
 

Dear pa'ents and clients of Cheyenne Mountain Gynecology (CMG): 
We are happy to inform you that MedNow Clinics of the Greater Denver and Colorado Springs 
area will acquire CMG as of 6/1/25.  CMG will con'nue to give you the same outstanding 
service as before but with more in-network insurances that were not accepted in the past, like 
Kaiser and Humana.   
 
Our electronic medical record (EMR) will be changing to Athena Health and your current 
records will be transferred to the new EMR or kept in a secure PDF file.  All communica'ons and 
refill requests will need to be submiUed through the new EMR and/or by calling the office for 
such requests.  You will con'nue to see the same smiling faces at our recep'on desk:  Shelby 
and Amy.  Spa services will remain the same with Shelby.   
 
We will also be welcoming new staff members:  Annabelle Yoo, FNP-C and Lacie Fedewa, FNP-C  
 
Annabelle Yoo is a Board Cer'fied Family Nurse Prac''oner with nearly a decade of healthcare 
experience as a Women’s Health RN.  She earned her BSN at Colorado State University and MSN 
at Fron'er University.  She also holds an MFA degree from Columbia University.   She brings with 
her a passion for preventa've medicine and wellness care and teaches yoga and medita'on.  
Annabelle is also a cer'fied aesthe'c toxin and filler injector and will take over Stephanie’s 
clients for those requests.  
 
Lacie Fedewa has been a Family Nurse Prac''oner since 2011.  She was born and raised in 
Michigan and prac'ced family medicine for 7 years prior to moving to Colorado and since has 
worked in women’s health, about which she is most passionate.   
 
Stephanie Fink, MSN, NP, CNM will be moving out of state with Dr. Fink & family in July.  She is 
full of gra'tude for all of her pa'ents that have entrusted her and the team at CMG for their 
health and wellness.   
 
Thank you to all of our valuable pa'ents and clients for trus'ng CMG with your care.  We are 
happy to answer any ques'ons you may have about this transi'on.  We are sad to see 
Stephanie leave us for the beau'ful state of Florida.  At the same 'me we are excited about the 
future of CMG and excited to con'nue to provide you with the same excellent pa'ent 
experience you have come to expect. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephanie Fink, MSN, NP, CNM 
And 
MedNOW Clinics, Inc. 
www.MedNOWClinics.com 


